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Q) Find the missing number

a) 5

b) 10

c) 15

d) 20
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10 5 105

20 ? 420

30 15 915
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Q) Find the missing number

a) 5

b) 10

c) 15

d) 20

10 5 105

20 ? 420

30 15 915



Q) 2, 5, 10, 17, 26, ?

a) 15

b) 37

c) 45

d) 47
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Q) 2, 5, 10, 17, 26, ?

a) 15

b) 37

c) 45

d) 47
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COMPREHENSION

DIRECTIONS

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below it:
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Over four hundred years after his death, scholars are still unravelling the mysteries of 

Michelangelo's art. Recently one mystery that was revealed was that his famous drawing 

of a pensive Cleopatra included a hidden drawing of a different Cleopatra on the reverse 

side. This hidden Cleopatra shows a tormented woman, whose eyes stare out at the 

viewer and whose mouth is open, screaming in horror. The two images, drawn on two 

sides of the same paper, can be viewed simultaneously. A second mystery concerns 

Michelangelo's architectural plan for the dome of St. Peter's Basilica in Rome. Did he 

intend for the dome to look like the model he built between 1558 and 1561 ? Or did he 

change his mind after building the model and decide to elevate the dome in the way it is 

today? Scholars do not agree on the answer. A third mystery about one of the greatest 

artists who ever lived was why he destroyed hundreds or thousands of his drawings 

before he died. Did he feel they were unimportant? Did he want posterity                           

to see only his finished products?

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



The dome of St. Peter's Basilica:

(a) bears no relation to the one in the model

(b) was destroyed after the model was built

(c) is raised more than the one in the model

(d) follows the plan of the model

Q)
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The dome of St. Peter's Basilica:

(a) bears no relation to the one in the model

(b) was destroyed after the model was built

(c) is raised more than the one in the model

(d) follows the plan of the model

Ans. (c)

Q)
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According to the passage, Michelangelo is :

(a) a private person

(b) one of the greatest artists in the world

(c) the most famous architect in Rome

(d) screaming in horror

Q)
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According to the passage, Michelangelo is :

(a) a private person

(b) one of the greatest artists in the world

(c) the most famous architect in Rome

(d) screaming in horror

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Why did Michelangelo destroy so many drawings before he died?

(a) Nobody knows

(b) They were unimportant

(c) They were only drafts

(d) He had changed the drawings

Q)
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Why did Michelangelo destroy so many drawings before he died?

(a) Nobody knows

(b) They were unimportant

(c) They were only drafts

(d) He had changed the drawings

Ans. (a)

Q)
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Which of the following is meaning to word ‘dome’ as used in passage?

(a) Floor

(b) Arched part of ceiling

(c) Foot

(d) None of these

Q)
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Which of the following is meaning to word ‘dome’ as used in passage?

(a) Floor

(b) Arched part of ceiling

(c) Foot

(d) None of these

Ans. (b)

Q)
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CLOZE COMPOSITION

DIRECTIONS

Select the most appropriate word from the options against each number :
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q1) (a) breath-taking   (b) fail-safe   (c) stimulating   (d) life-changing
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q1) (a) breath-taking   (b) fail-safe   (c) stimulating   (d) life-changing

Ans. (d)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q2) (a) supervised   (b) solo   (c) team   (d) shared
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q2) (a) supervised   (b) solo   (c) team   (d) shared

Ans. (b)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q3) (a) authorised   (b) signalled   (c) notified   (d) cautioned
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q3) (a) authorised   (b) signalled   (c) notified   (d) cautioned

Ans. (c)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q4) (a) suppressed   (b) captive   (c) trapped   (d) entangled
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q4) (a) suppressed   (b) captive   (c) trapped   (d) entangled

Ans. (c)
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ONE WORD SUBSTITUTION

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which can be substituted for the given words/sentence :
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A person living permanently in a certain place

(a) Resident

(b) Native

(c) Domicile

(d) Subject

Q)
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A person living permanently in a certain place

(a) Resident

(b) Native

(c) Domicile

(d) Subject

Ans. (a)

Q)
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One who loves mankind is called

(a) Optimist

(b) Philanthropist

(c) Optometrist

(d) Truant

Q)
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One who loves mankind is called

(a) Optimist

(b) Philanthropist

(c) Optometrist

(d) Truant

Ans. (b)

Q)
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A Government run by a dictator is termed as

(a) Autocracy

(b) Democracy

(c) Oligarchy

(d) Theocracy

Q)
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A Government run by a dictator is termed as

(a) Autocracy

(b) Democracy

(c) Oligarchy

(d) Theocracy

Ans. (a)

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



A remedy for all disease is

(a) Medicine

(b) Medical

(c) Medica

(d) Panacea

Q)
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A remedy for all disease is

(a) Medicine

(b) Medical

(c) Medica

(d) Panacea

Ans. (d)

Q)
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More than enough in amount or capacity

(a) Derisory

(b) Ample

(c) Inadequate

(d) Liberal

Q)
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More than enough in amount or capacity

(a) Derisory

(b) Ample

(c) Inadequate

(d) Liberal

Ans. (b)

Q)
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An office for which no salary is paid

(a) Hospitable

(b) Free

(c) Honorary

(d) Gratis

Q)
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An office for which no salary is paid

(a) Hospitable

(b) Free

(c) Honorary

(d) Gratis

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A handwriting which cannot be easily read

(a) Illegible

(b) Legible

(c) Lucid

(d) Edible

Q)
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A handwriting which cannot be easily read

(a) Illegible

(b) Legible

(c) Lucid

(d) Edible

Ans. (a)

Q)
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One who comes to settle in a country

(a) Tourist

(b) Emigrant

(c) Immigrant

(d) Visitor

Q)
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One who comes to settle in a country

(a) Tourist

(b) Emigrant

(c) Immigrant

(d) Visitor

Ans. (c)

Q)
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One who is habitually good to others:

(a) Helper

(b) Altruist

(c) Angel

(d) Humanitarian

Q)
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One who is habitually good to others:

(a) Helper

(b) Altruist

(c) Angel

(d) Humanitarian

Ans. (b)

Q)
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The cessation of warfare before signing a treaty:

(a) Armistice

(b) Truce

(c) Ceasefire

(d) Suspension

Q)
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The cessation of warfare before signing a treaty:

(a) Armistice

(b) Truce

(c) Ceasefire

(d) Suspension

Ans. (a)

Q)
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IDIOMS & PHRASES

DIRECTIONS

Which word or words explains the meaning of the following idioms :
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Lion’s share

(a) look angrily

(b) major share

(c) minor share

(d) heart of the prey

Q)
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Lion’s share

(a) look angrily

(b) major share

(c) minor share

(d) heart of the prey

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Bag and baggage

(a) All the clothing

(b) Without any belonging

(c) Leave

(d) With all one's belongings

Q)
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Bag and baggage

(a) All the clothing

(b) Without any belonging

(c) Leave

(d) With all one's belongings

Ans. (d)

Q)
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At arm's length

(a) Length of arm

(b) At a distance

(c) Insult

(d) Very near

Q)
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At arm's length

(a) Length of arm

(b) At a distance

(c) Insult

(d) Very near

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Lean and mean

(a) To destroy something

(b) To create something

(c) Using only what is necessary

(d) Not afraid dangerous situations

Q)
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Lean and mean

(a) To destroy something

(b) To create something

(c) Using only what is necessary

(d) Not afraid dangerous situations

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A cock and bull story

(a) Interesting story

(b) A detective story

(c) An absurd tale

(d) A relevant story

Q)
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A cock and bull story

(a) Interesting story

(b) A detective story

(c) An absurd tale

(d) A relevant story

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A bone of contention

(a) Bone of lion

(b) A reason for discord

(c) Cause of friendship

(d) Continued to bed

Q)
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A bone of contention

(a) Bone of lion

(b) A reason for discord

(c) Cause of friendship

(d) Continued to bed

Ans. (b)

Q)
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A hard nut to crack

(a) To be deceived

(b) Lazy

(c) To confirm

(d) A difficult problem

Q)
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A hard nut to crack

(a) To be deceived

(b) Lazy

(c) To confirm

(d) A difficult problem

Ans. (d)

Q)
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SPOTTING ERRORS

DIRECTIONS

In each of the following questions, find out which part has an error.
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Hasan plays (a)/ both-cricket and billiards (b)/ at the national level. (c)/ No error

(d)

Q)
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Hasan plays (a)/ both-cricket and billiards (b)/ at the national level. (c)/ No error

(d)

Ans. (d)

Q)
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More you (a)/ think of it, (b)/ the worse it becomes.(c)/ No error (d)Q)
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More you (a)/ think of it, (b)/ the worse it becomes.(c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (a)

Q)
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My father gave me (a)/ a pair of binocular (b)/ on my birthday. (c)/ No error (d)Q)
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My father gave me (a)/ a pair of binocular (b)/ on my birthday. (c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Kalidas is (a)/ a Shakespeare (b)/ of India. (c)/ No error. (d)Q)
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Kalidas is (a)/ a Shakespeare (b)/ of India. (c)/ No error. (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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The teacher as well as his students, (a)/ all left (b)/ for the trip. (c)/ No error (d)Q)
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The teacher as well as his students, (a)/ all left (b)/ for the trip. (c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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It was he who (a)/ came running in the house (b)/ with the news about the

earthquake. (c)/ No Error (d)

Q)
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It was he who (a)/ came running in the house (b)/ with the news about the

earthquake. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Riding across the battle field (a)/ the famous Bhishm (b)/ saw a large number of

dead warriors. (c)/ No Error (d)

Q)
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Riding across the battle field (a)/ the famous Bhishm (b)/ saw a large number of

dead warriors. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (d)

Q)
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My Aunt (a)/ was first (b)/ to get a degree. (c)/ No Error (d)Q)
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My Aunt (a)/ was first (b)/ to get a degree. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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FILL IN THE BLANKS

DIRECTIONS

Pick up the most effective word from the given words to fill in the blanks to make the

sentence meaningfully complete.
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The human mind seems to have built-in ________ against original thought.

(a) Prejudices

(b) Ideas

(c) Interests

(d) Safeguards

Q)
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The human mind seems to have built-in ________ against original thought.

(a) Prejudices

(b) Ideas

(c) Interests

(d) Safeguards

Ans. (a)

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



The statue _________ a global symbol of freedom

(a) stands against

(b) stands to

(c) stands for

(d) stands as

Q)
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The statue _________ a global symbol of freedom

(a) stands against

(b) stands to

(c) stands for

(d) stands as

Ans. (d)

Q)
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A child is the future of a family _________ nation.

(a) just as

(b) as a

(c) like a

(d) as well as of a

Q)
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A child is the future of a family _________ nation.

(a) just as

(b) as a

(c) like a

(d) as well as of a

Ans. (d)

Q)
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If strict security measures were taken, the tragedy might have been ________.

(a) Restrained

(b) Averted

(c) Removed

(d) Controlled

Q)
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If strict security measures were taken, the tragedy might have been ________.

(a) Restrained

(b) Averted

(c) Removed

(d) Controlled

Ans. (b)

Q)
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The deceased left _______ children.

(a) Behind

(b) For

(c) With

(d) By

Q)
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The deceased left _______ children.

(a) Behind

(b) For

(c) With

(d) By

Ans. (a)

Q)
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SYNONYMS

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which is nearest in meaning to the given word.
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ANIMATE

(a) Kill

(b) Dead

(c) Energise

(d) Calm

Q)
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ANIMATE

(a) Kill

(b) Dead

(c) Energise

(d) Calm

Ans. (c)

Q)
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NIGGARDLY

(a) Penurious

(b) Generous

(c) Liberal

(d) Nimbus

Q)
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NIGGARDLY

(a) Penurious

(b) Generous

(c) Liberal

(d) Nimbus

Ans. (a)

Q)
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DISCOMFIT

(a) Litigate

(b) Ease

(c) Conflict

(d) Frustrate

Q)
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DISCOMFIT

(a) Litigate

(b) Ease

(c) Conflict

(d) Frustrate

Ans. (d)

Q)
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ABSTINENCE

(a) Synchronic

(b) Torrential

(c) Restraint

(d) Gluttony

Q)
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ABSTINENCE

(a) Synchronic

(b) Torrential

(c) Restraint

(d) Gluttony

Ans. (c)

Q)
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APPRISE

(a) Praise

(b) Inform

(c) Conceal

(d) Assess

Q)
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APPRISE

(a) Praise

(b) Inform

(c) Conceal

(d) Assess

Ans. (b)

Q)
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GRUESOME

(a) Sullen

(b) Hideous

(c) Exhausting

(d) Insulting

Q)
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GRUESOME

(a) Sullen

(b) Hideous

(c) Exhausting

(d) Insulting

Ans. (b)

Q)
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ANTONYMS

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which is opposite in meaning to the given word.
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INSIPID

(a) Tasty

(b) Colourful

(c) Colourless

(d) Dull

Q)
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INSIPID

(a) Tasty

(b) Colourful

(c) Colourless

(d) Dull

Ans. (a)

Q)
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RELINQUISH

(a) Relish

(b) Continue

(c) Vanish

(d) Quench

Q)
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RELINQUISH

(a) Relish

(b) Continue

(c) Vanish

(d) Quench

Ans. (b)

Q)
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INDIGENTLY

(a) Richly

(b) Awfully

(c) Completely

(d) Diligently

Q)
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INDIGENTLY

(a) Richly

(b) Awfully

(c) Completely

(d) Diligently

Ans. (a)

Q)
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AUDACITY

(a) Quivering

(b) Patricide

(c) Bravado

(d) Cowardice

Q)
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AUDACITY

(a) Quivering

(b) Patricide

(c) Bravado

(d) Cowardice

Ans. (d)

Q)
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ELEVATION

(a) Depression

(b) Deflation

(c) Depreciation

(d) Recession

Q)
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ELEVATION

(a) Depression

(b) Deflation

(c) Depreciation

(d) Recession

Ans. (a)

Q)
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KNACK

(a) Talent

(b) Dullness

(c) Dexterity

(d) Balance

Q)
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KNACK

(a) Talent

(b) Dullness

(c) Dexterity

(d) Balance

Ans. (b)

Q)
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COMPREHENSION

DIRECTIONS

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below it:
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Over four hundred years after his death, scholars are still unravelling the mysteries of 

Michelangelo's art. Recently one mystery that was revealed was that his famous drawing 

of a pensive Cleopatra included a hidden drawing of a different Cleopatra on the reverse 

side. This hidden Cleopatra shows a tormented woman, whose eyes stare out at the 

viewer and whose mouth is open, screaming in horror. The two images, drawn on two 

sides of the same paper, can be viewed simultaneously. A second mystery concerns 

Michelangelo's architectural plan for the dome of St. Peter's Basilica in Rome. Did he 

intend for the dome to look like the model he built between 1558 and 1561 ? Or did he 

change his mind after building the model and decide to elevate the dome in the way it is 

today? Scholars do not agree on the answer. A third mystery about one of the greatest 

artists who ever lived was why he destroyed hundreds or thousands of his drawings 

before he died. Did he feel they were unimportant? Did he want posterity                           

to see only his finished products?
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The dome of St. Peter's Basilica:

(a) bears no relation to the one in the model

(b) was destroyed after the model was built

(c) is raised more than the one in the model

(d) follows the plan of the model

Q)
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The dome of St. Peter's Basilica:

(a) bears no relation to the one in the model

(b) was destroyed after the model was built

(c) is raised more than the one in the model

(d) follows the plan of the model

Ans. (c)

Q)
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According to the passage, Michelangelo is :

(a) a private person

(b) one of the greatest artists in the world

(c) the most famous architect in Rome

(d) screaming in horror

Q)
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According to the passage, Michelangelo is :

(a) a private person

(b) one of the greatest artists in the world

(c) the most famous architect in Rome

(d) screaming in horror

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Why did Michelangelo destroy so many drawings before he died?

(a) Nobody knows

(b) They were unimportant

(c) They were only drafts

(d) He had changed the drawings

Q)
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Why did Michelangelo destroy so many drawings before he died?

(a) Nobody knows

(b) They were unimportant

(c) They were only drafts

(d) He had changed the drawings

Ans. (a)

Q)
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Which of the following is meaning to word ‘dome’ as used in passage?

(a) Floor

(b) Arched part of ceiling

(c) Foot

(d) None of these

Q)
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Which of the following is meaning to word ‘dome’ as used in passage?

(a) Floor

(b) Arched part of ceiling

(c) Foot

(d) None of these

Ans. (b)

Q)
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CLOZE COMPOSITION

DIRECTIONS

Select the most appropriate word from the options against each number :
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q1) (a) breath-taking   (b) fail-safe   (c) stimulating   (d) life-changing
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q1) (a) breath-taking   (b) fail-safe   (c) stimulating   (d) life-changing

Ans. (d)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q2) (a) supervised   (b) solo   (c) team   (d) shared
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q2) (a) supervised   (b) solo   (c) team   (d) shared

Ans. (b)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q3) (a) authorised   (b) signalled   (c) notified   (d) cautioned
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q3) (a) authorised   (b) signalled   (c) notified   (d) cautioned

Ans. (c)
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q4) (a) suppressed   (b) captive   (c) trapped   (d) entangled
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Experienced climber Aron Ralston set out on a ____(1)____ hiking adventure, 
which proved to be a ____(2)____ event. Despite it being a common safety 
practice amongst climbers to inform others when undertaking unaccompanied 
hiking trips, Aron had not ____(3)____ anyone of his plans. During his climbing 
adventure Aron’s right arm became pinned against the canyon wall by a 360 kg 
boulder. Aron was unable to free himself, and after six days of being 
_____(4)_____ he made the decision to break the bones in his forearm and then 
amputate his arm below the elbow. Once free he made his way down a cliff and 
walked 8 km to seek assistance. Aron survived.

Q4) (a) suppressed   (b) captive   (c) trapped   (d) entangled

Ans. (c)
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ONE WORD SUBSTITUTION

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which can be substituted for the given words/sentence :
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A person living permanently in a certain place

(a) Resident

(b) Native

(c) Domicile

(d) Subject

Q)
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A person living permanently in a certain place

(a) Resident

(b) Native

(c) Domicile

(d) Subject

Ans. (a)

Q)
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One who loves mankind is called

(a) Optimist

(b) Philanthropist

(c) Optometrist

(d) Truant

Q)
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One who loves mankind is called

(a) Optimist

(b) Philanthropist

(c) Optometrist

(d) Truant

Ans. (b)

Q)
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A Government run by a dictator is termed as

(a) Autocracy

(b) Democracy

(c) Oligarchy

(d) Theocracy

Q)
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A Government run by a dictator is termed as

(a) Autocracy

(b) Democracy

(c) Oligarchy

(d) Theocracy

Ans. (a)

Q)
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A remedy for all disease is

(a) Medicine

(b) Medical

(c) Medica

(d) Panacea

Q)
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A remedy for all disease is

(a) Medicine

(b) Medical

(c) Medica

(d) Panacea

Ans. (d)

Q)
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More than enough in amount or capacity

(a) Derisory

(b) Ample

(c) Inadequate

(d) Liberal

Q)
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More than enough in amount or capacity

(a) Derisory

(b) Ample

(c) Inadequate

(d) Liberal

Ans. (b)

Q)
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An office for which no salary is paid

(a) Hospitable

(b) Free

(c) Honorary

(d) Gratis

Q)
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An office for which no salary is paid

(a) Hospitable

(b) Free

(c) Honorary

(d) Gratis

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A handwriting which cannot be easily read

(a) Illegible

(b) Legible

(c) Lucid

(d) Edible

Q)
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A handwriting which cannot be easily read

(a) Illegible

(b) Legible

(c) Lucid

(d) Edible

Ans. (a)

Q)
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One who comes to settle in a country

(a) Tourist

(b) Emigrant

(c) Immigrant

(d) Visitor

Q)
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One who comes to settle in a country

(a) Tourist

(b) Emigrant

(c) Immigrant

(d) Visitor

Ans. (c)

Q)
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One who is habitually good to others:

(a) Helper

(b) Altruist

(c) Angel

(d) Humanitarian

Q)
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One who is habitually good to others:

(a) Helper

(b) Altruist

(c) Angel

(d) Humanitarian

Ans. (b)

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



The cessation of warfare before signing a treaty:

(a) Armistice

(b) Truce

(c) Ceasefire

(d) Suspension

Q)
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The cessation of warfare before signing a treaty:

(a) Armistice

(b) Truce

(c) Ceasefire

(d) Suspension

Ans. (a)

Q)
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IDIOMS & PHRASES

DIRECTIONS

Which word or words explains the meaning of the following idioms :
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Lion’s share

(a) look angrily

(b) major share

(c) minor share

(d) heart of the prey

Q)
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Lion’s share

(a) look angrily

(b) major share

(c) minor share

(d) heart of the prey

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Bag and baggage

(a) All the clothing

(b) Without any belonging

(c) Leave

(d) With all one's belongings

Q)
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Bag and baggage

(a) All the clothing

(b) Without any belonging

(c) Leave

(d) With all one's belongings

Ans. (d)

Q)
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At arm's length

(a) Length of arm

(b) At a distance

(c) Insult

(d) Very near

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



At arm's length

(a) Length of arm

(b) At a distance

(c) Insult

(d) Very near

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Lean and mean

(a) To destroy something

(b) To create something

(c) Using only what is necessary

(d) Not afraid dangerous situations

Q)
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Lean and mean

(a) To destroy something

(b) To create something

(c) Using only what is necessary

(d) Not afraid dangerous situations

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A cock and bull story

(a) Interesting story

(b) A detective story

(c) An absurd tale

(d) A relevant story

Q)
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A cock and bull story

(a) Interesting story

(b) A detective story

(c) An absurd tale

(d) A relevant story

Ans. (c)

Q)
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A bone of contention

(a) Bone of lion

(b) A reason for discord

(c) Cause of friendship

(d) Continued to bed

Q)
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A bone of contention

(a) Bone of lion

(b) A reason for discord

(c) Cause of friendship

(d) Continued to bed

Ans. (b)

Q)
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A hard nut to crack

(a) To be deceived

(b) Lazy

(c) To confirm

(d) A difficult problem

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



A hard nut to crack

(a) To be deceived

(b) Lazy

(c) To confirm

(d) A difficult problem

Ans. (d)

Q)
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SPOTTING ERRORS

DIRECTIONS

In each of the following questions, find out which part has an error.
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Hasan plays (a)/ both-cricket and billiards (b)/ at the national level. (c)/ No error

(d)

Q)
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Hasan plays (a)/ both-cricket and billiards (b)/ at the national level. (c)/ No error

(d)

Ans. (d)

Q)
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More you (a)/ think of it, (b)/ the worse it becomes.(c)/ No error (d)Q)
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More you (a)/ think of it, (b)/ the worse it becomes.(c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (a)

Q)
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My father gave me (a)/ a pair of binocular (b)/ on my birthday. (c)/ No error (d)Q)
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My father gave me (a)/ a pair of binocular (b)/ on my birthday. (c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Kalidas is (a)/ a Shakespeare (b)/ of India. (c)/ No error. (d)Q)
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Kalidas is (a)/ a Shakespeare (b)/ of India. (c)/ No error. (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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The teacher as well as his students, (a)/ all left (b)/ for the trip. (c)/ No error (d)Q)
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The teacher as well as his students, (a)/ all left (b)/ for the trip. (c)/ No error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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It was he who (a)/ came running in the house (b)/ with the news about the

earthquake. (c)/ No Error (d)

Q)
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It was he who (a)/ came running in the house (b)/ with the news about the

earthquake. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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Riding across the battle field (a)/ the famous Bhishm (b)/ saw a large number of

dead warriors. (c)/ No Error (d)

Q)
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Riding across the battle field (a)/ the famous Bhishm (b)/ saw a large number of

dead warriors. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (d)

Q)
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My Aunt (a)/ was first (b)/ to get a degree. (c)/ No Error (d)Q)
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My Aunt (a)/ was first (b)/ to get a degree. (c)/ No Error (d)

Ans. (b)

Q)
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FILL IN THE BLANKS

DIRECTIONS

Pick up the most effective word from the given words to fill in the blanks to make the

sentence meaningfully complete.
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The human mind seems to have built-in ________ against original thought.

(a) Prejudices

(b) Ideas

(c) Interests

(d) Safeguards

Q)
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The human mind seems to have built-in ________ against original thought.

(a) Prejudices

(b) Ideas

(c) Interests

(d) Safeguards

Ans. (a)

Q)
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The statue _________ a global symbol of freedom

(a) stands against

(b) stands to

(c) stands for

(d) stands as

Q)
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The statue _________ a global symbol of freedom

(a) stands against

(b) stands to

(c) stands for

(d) stands as

Ans. (d)

Q)
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A child is the future of a family _________ nation.

(a) just as

(b) as a

(c) like a

(d) as well as of a

Q)
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A child is the future of a family _________ nation.

(a) just as

(b) as a

(c) like a

(d) as well as of a

Ans. (d)

Q)
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If strict security measures were taken, the tragedy might have been ________.

(a) Restrained

(b) Averted

(c) Removed

(d) Controlled

Q)
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If strict security measures were taken, the tragedy might have been ________.

(a) Restrained

(b) Averted

(c) Removed

(d) Controlled

Ans. (b)

Q)
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The deceased left _______ children.

(a) Behind

(b) For

(c) With

(d) By

Q)
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The deceased left _______ children.

(a) Behind

(b) For

(c) With

(d) By

Ans. (a)

Q)
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SYNONYMS

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which is nearest in meaning to the given word.
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ANIMATE

(a) Kill

(b) Dead

(c) Energise

(d) Calm

Q)
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ANIMATE

(a) Kill

(b) Dead

(c) Energise

(d) Calm

Ans. (c)

Q)
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NIGGARDLY

(a) Penurious

(b) Generous

(c) Liberal

(d) Nimbus

Q)
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NIGGARDLY

(a) Penurious

(b) Generous

(c) Liberal

(d) Nimbus

Ans. (a)

Q)
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DISCOMFIT

(a) Litigate

(b) Ease

(c) Conflict

(d) Frustrate

Q)
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DISCOMFIT

(a) Litigate

(b) Ease

(c) Conflict

(d) Frustrate

Ans. (d)

Q)
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ABSTINENCE

(a) Synchronic

(b) Torrential

(c) Restraint

(d) Gluttony

Q)
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ABSTINENCE

(a) Synchronic

(b) Torrential

(c) Restraint

(d) Gluttony

Ans. (c)

Q)
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APPRISE

(a) Praise

(b) Inform

(c) Conceal

(d) Assess

Q)
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APPRISE

(a) Praise

(b) Inform

(c) Conceal

(d) Assess

Ans. (b)

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



GRUESOME

(a) Sullen

(b) Hideous

(c) Exhausting

(d) Insulting

Q)
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GRUESOME

(a) Sullen

(b) Hideous

(c) Exhausting

(d) Insulting

Ans. (b)

Q)
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ANTONYMS

DIRECTIONS

Choose the word which is opposite in meaning to the given word.
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INSIPID

(a) Tasty

(b) Colourful

(c) Colourless

(d) Dull

Q)
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INSIPID

(a) Tasty

(b) Colourful

(c) Colourless

(d) Dull

Ans. (a)

Q)
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RELINQUISH

(a) Relish

(b) Continue

(c) Vanish

(d) Quench

Q)
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RELINQUISH

(a) Relish

(b) Continue

(c) Vanish

(d) Quench

Ans. (b)

Q)
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INDIGENTLY

(a) Richly

(b) Awfully

(c) Completely

(d) Diligently

Q)
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INDIGENTLY

(a) Richly

(b) Awfully

(c) Completely

(d) Diligently

Ans. (a)

Q)
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AUDACITY

(a) Quivering

(b) Patricide

(c) Bravado

(d) Cowardice

Q)
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AUDACITY

(a) Quivering

(b) Patricide

(c) Bravado

(d) Cowardice

Ans. (d)

Q)
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ELEVATION

(a) Depression

(b) Deflation

(c) Depreciation

(d) Recession

Q)
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ELEVATION

(a) Depression

(b) Deflation

(c) Depreciation

(d) Recession

Ans. (a)

Q)
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KNACK

(a) Talent

(b) Dullness

(c) Dexterity

(d) Balance

Q)
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KNACK

(a) Talent

(b) Dullness

(c) Dexterity

(d) Balance

Ans. (b)

Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON - ENGLISH



















Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON – NUMERICAL ABILITY



Q)

Ans: (d)
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Q)

Ans: (a)
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Q)
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Q)

Ans: (b)
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Ans: (d)
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Ans: (b)
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Ans: (b)
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Ans: (c)
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Ans: (b)
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Ans: (b)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON – NUMERICAL ABILITY



Q)

AFCAT 2 2022 – MAHAMARATHON – NUMERICAL ABILITY



Q)

Ans: (c)
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Ans: (c)
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Q)
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Ans: (b)
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Ans: (c)
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Ans: (c)
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